Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO3079_PHONE_LOG 2012-10-09
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 10/10/2012 2:33 PM

End: Wed 10/10/2012 2:33 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Erik Garcia of Quest to discuss questions from RP.

1) They should remove the pile of scale near pond. This will likely be a requirement from CUPA. The LOP deals
with subsurface contamination and the CUPA deals with waste disposal.

2) If the monitoring wells are installed and are dry, will they need to wait months for water to come in. | indicated
that we would consider the hydrogeology of site and whether reasonable attempt to obtain water from first
water-bearing layer had been made. Not likely to wait long period of time with dry well.

3) LOP will not require removal of the pond. Facility decommissioning would fall under CUPA requirements.

4) There are several natural gas pipelines in the area that potentially could be a source of contamination.

Jerry Wickham



